July 7, 1978

Clara E. Vanderbilt, RPA-C

Montefiore Hospital and Medical
Center

111 East 210th Street

Bronx, NY 10467

Dear Clara:

\ids to Postgraduate

f your book review of
Surgery by Thomas Meirion and John Bels
to tell you it will be carried in the fal
The PA Journal.

I am in receipt

, and am pleased
1978 issue of

Your efforts on behalf of our publication are greatly
appreciated and we hope you will consider submitting reviews
for future issues.

Sincerely,

Martha L. Wilson
Managing Editor
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